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As announced on March 17, 2021, and as part of the Division’s Current 2 Future Initiative, DDD is updating its 
claims system in order to be compliant with state and federal regulations and to resolve the AHCCCS HIPAA 
TCS Compliance Claims Processing System Notice to Cure. As part of this implementation, Qualified Vendors 
will utilize the Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) and standard Centers for Medicare & 
Medicaid Services (CMS) claims forms when submitting claims for reimbursement. DDD plans to implement 
the first phase on September 1, 2021. The Division published a page on its website that lists information about 
the project, including Frequently Asked Questions, and is available for review. If you have questions about the 
project, please submit them using this form, https://forms.gle/9d3bsBhDmzTVkygG6. 

Effective June 3, 2021, all claims for services rendered will require an ICD-10 (International Classification of 
Diseases) diagnosis code to be entered on the claim form.  For implementation on the DDD Uniform Billing 
template, do not include the decimal, just use the letter and numbers (for example F840, G40909, G809, or 
R6250). 

Qualified Vendors and Providers should select a diagnosis that is applicable to the member served: 

ICD-10 Code HCBS Description ICD-10 Description 

F79 Intellectual Disability Unspecified intellectual disabilities 

F84.0 Autism Autistic disorder 

G40.909 Epilepsy Epilepsy, unspecified, not intractable, without status epilepticus 

G80.9 Cerebral Palsy Cerebral palsy, unspecified 

R62.50 At risk 
Unspecified lack of expected normal physiological development in 
childhood 

The Division will make primary diagnosis information available in two locations: the Member Profile and the 
PBS report. It will be available in these locations after May 12, 2021. 

https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/031721_WellSky_Claims_System.pdf?time=1619626817980
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/current-2-future-initiative/hipaa-tcs
https://forms.gle/9d3bsBhDmzTVkygG6



